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Sport Fall Cross Country

Positive Developments
and Highlights The 2024 season completed with no major issues.

Championship
Update/Review

State Championships were conducted on November 2. Ticket
sales were down slightly (-675) from 2024. The Horse Park staff
asked for the KHSAA to do the largest crowd first to assist with
another conflicting Park event they had in the evening. This
allowed for the ingress/egress of the park to flow smoother and
parking seemed to be easier for schools/fans.

Officials
Update/Review

The KHSAA, along with the state meet director and assistant
director, continue to try to recruit new track & field/cross country
officials. There were many new faces at this year's
championships!

Staff and Worker
Update

Special thanks to our groundskeepers and officials for all of their
hard work preparing the course for the state championships this
year.


